From: Balthazar, Darlene 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 11:41 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan; Rich, Vanessa
Subject: Gifts accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago

Good Morning,

Deputy Commissioner, Vanessa Rich of the Department of Family and Support Services, Children Services Division respectfully, disclose the fact that she has accepted the following gifts from Lakeshore Learning  on behalf of the City of Chicago, FSS.  The toys will be placed in the public area for children to play with when visiting the Department.  

Alphabet Learning Locks, 2 blocks, 2 keys

Unlock it! Number Match, 20 locks, 20 keys

Counting Tubes

Thank you.

